
 
 
 

QUESTION NO 19 By Councillor Macinnes for answer 
by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2023 

  At the 21 November Finance and Resources Committee we 
were provided with a report on Revenue Monitoring 2023/24 
Month Five. An underspend of £1.88m is forecast in that 
report with some indication that change to that figure may 
occur. 

Question (1) Can the Convener confirm on what exact date she was 
made aware of that figure by officers? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Convener confirm that she agrees that decisions on 

underspend allocation are a matter for elected member 

decision-making and that, in her role as Convener, she will 

protect this position and ensure that Finance and Resources 

group spokespersons are fully informed immediately 

whenever the ongoing position emerges? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 


